
 

 
 
 

Industrial Visit to Sandhar Automotives 
 

Sixteen students of Information Technology Department from Dronacharya 
College of Engineering, Gurgaon visited Sandhar Automotives in Gurgaon on 

14 August 2015. The visit was organized by the ISTE Student Chapter. The 
purpose of this Industrial visit was to understand the working of automotive 

locks and two wheeler mirrors manufacturing. 

  


